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Temporary Closure of New Braunfels Street 
 
New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that temporary traffic delays are to be expected 

on Monday, April 11th,  between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., due to construction on New Braunfels Street (between 

Gruene Road and Hunter Road).  

The project will re-surface the street as part of the City’s yearly road maintenance plan. New Braunfels Street 

will be closed during the work and traffic will be detoured down Hunter Road.     

Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather permitting. For additional information, 

contact John Cox, Street and Drainage Manager, at (830) 221-4030. 
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